
King’s School Grantham PTFA Committee 

Easter Fair - 
Donations needed 
 
Our boys have worked hard this term and 
we’d like to reward them with a 
spEGGtacular end of term treat on 25th 

March 
 

Please donate Easter Eggs (any size)  
via the office on or before  
25th March. 
 
Your donations of baked goodies will be  
gratefully received on 25 March. 
 
 
 
 

And…don’t 
forget a 
little 
spending 
money on 
the day!  



 


